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CUSTOMER NEWSLETTER – AUGUST 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
On August 22nd, from 1-4 pm, Rainbow Water District hosted our CUSTOMER APPRECIATION EVENT 
to celebrate the 75th anniversary of our founding in 1949. We served shave ice and mini-donuts to 
over a hundred people, and many people thanked us for the opportunity to visit with friends and 
family and enjoy a nice summer afternoon together. We prepared for rain but were grateful that 
conditions stayed dry until later in the evening. 
 
We want to thank Emerald Dance Center at 2095 Yolanda Avenue for allowing us to use their parking 
lot. We also want to thank our partner in service to you, Eugene-Springfield Fire, for attending and 
providing education on wildfire prevention and creating defensible spaces around our homes. 
  
Congratulations to our art, photography, and 
essay contest winners: Eliza, Stella, and Cynthia! 
They walked away with some nice prize money! 
 
Congratulations to our grand prize raffle winner! 
Seth and kids left our office with a picnic cooler 
filled with lots of goodies including some gift cards 
and a discount on his next water bill. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Summer is nearing an end but we are still posting Weekly Watering Recommendations. 
Find us on the web at RWDonline.net or use the Facebook link for Rainbow-Water-District. 
It is our desire to provide you with Reliable Water & Responsive Service for years to come! 

 
 

 

If you want to learn more about the Lane County Natural Hazards Mitigation 
Plan that Rainbow is part of, there are two upcoming public workshops: 

Eugene-Springfield Fire Station #2 
Wednesday, Sept. 4, 6-7:30 pm, 1705 W 2nd Ave, Eugene (Classroom 1) 

Springfield City Hall 
Tuesday, Sept. 10, 5:30-7 pm, 225 5th St, Springfield (Jesse Maine Room) 


